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I object most strongly that it even be considered to sell off our prisons to the "highest bidder". 
Privatisation is not the best method of keeping the monsters off the streets or rehabilitating those 
which can be saved. 
Private prisons are aimed at making a profit & have no concern for their inmates -they operate to 
a contract only. 


